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November 24, 2008 
 
ESRD Providers 
 
This letter is to notify you that OHCA is in the process of updating your composite 
rate for dates of service on or after July 1, 2008.  Your rate was previously updated 
using a statewide average rate however after feedback from providers we are 
now revising the rates to take into account the servicing location and factor 
adjustments.  The ESRD PPS calculator on CMS’ website will continue to be used to 
determine the appropriate rate for your facility.  
 
Due to the rate change, all claims with dates of service on or after July 1, 2008 will 
be recycled in order to appropriately compensate SoonerCare providers at the 
revised rate. The additional payment amount will be per claim and the detail will 
be available on your remit. 
 
You will receive a new rate letter when the rate is updated. 
 
If you have any questions or require additional information please phone Kelly 
Botten at (405) 522-7108 or email at Kelly.Botten@okhca.org. 
 
Thank you for your continued service to Oklahoma’s SoonerCare members. 

 
REVISED:  ESRD rate update effective July 1, 2008 
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